
 

 

9 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You should have received an email from School Cloud with the link to access your video 
appointments this evening. 
  
If you haven’t used school cloud before, the video below explains how to do this. Remember the 
appointments are only 5 minutes, which allows time to discuss progress, attitude to learning and 
targets for improvement. 
Video: Parents - How to attend appointments over video call - School Cloud Parents' Meetings 
  
If either you or a teacher have technical issues, School Cloud, have introduced a chat function so 
you can type a conversation. 
Video: Chat feature - School Cloud Parents' Meetings 
  
Alternatively, if you do find you are not able to complete an appointment due to technical issues 
please email the teacher to arrange feedback about your young person’s progress. 
  
If you do have any questions or issues, please contact me srolt@carringtonschool.org 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/949-video-chat-feature
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